
International Wire Notice 

Beginning June 1, 2017, we will discontinue offering 
outgoing international wire transfer services for our 
consumer members. Outgoing international wires 
transfer services will be continued for business 
members. We will continue to receive incoming 
international wire transfers for both consumers and 
business accounts, as well as both outgoing and 
incoming domestic wire transfers. This change is a 
result of the extraordinary compliance requirements 
now applicable for consumer accounts. 

We have listed some other possible alternatives 
for transferring funds internationally:  

• International wire transfers through
Western Union

• International Money Transfer Services with
PayPal

• International wire transfers through
MoneyGram

• United States Postal Service
International Money Orders

• VISA prepaid cards

*Community Service Credit Union is providing
these alternative transfer solutions for 
informational purposes only. We do not imply or 
provide any guarantee to the soundness of 
these sources and companies. Please conduct 
your own inquiries and considerations before 
processing any monetary transactions. 

If you would like to review more information 
about this change, please visit the Consumer 
Financial Protection Bureau web site: 
http://www.consumerfinance.gov/remittances-
transfer-rule-amendment-to-regulation-e/ 

If you have additional questions, please contact 
us at 936-295-3980 or 877-293-3980 (toll free). 
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